Minutes of the Regular Meeting of the City Planning
Commission, April 6, 1954.

Meeting called to order by Chairman Luther Tisdale at 8;10 P.M.

Prigsent:Messrs. Tygart, Aldrich, Weideman, and Yelton.

Minutes of the March Ath. regular meeting and of the Héaring
on the Gibbs Petition, read and on motion approved.

Secretary reported that the project of house numberihg
had been expressly referged by City Ordinance #56, to the
city Planning Commission for actioh.

Method or base discussed. The Chetco River and the Ocean
considered. It was decided to have data in regard to this
matter assembled and ready to be presented at next Flanning
Commission meeting.

Mr. Weideman again requested topography map for the Commission's
use and the secretary was asked to so advise Mr. Echols,

Truck routes discussed. By-passing of main highway by special
designated truck routes urged. A truck terminal located in an
M I or industrial zone suggested.

A bill for $25.00 for secretary's service was presented and
on motion by Mr. Yelton, seconded by Mr. Weideman, approved.

On motion meeting adjourned until May 4th. 1954

Gladys Kanick,
Secretary



